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2025 Transatlantic Services – February Departures 
January 9, 2025 
 
 
North Europe to USA 
Effective February 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued CMA CGM Customer, 
 
CMA CGM would like to give you the best level of visibility on the expected sailings for our new  
Transatlantic services starting in February. 
 
Booking platforms are open and ready to accommodate your bookings. 
 
Please find the list of all departures for our USEC, USGC, USWC, and Mexico services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 
the above, please contact your local CMA CGM sales representative.  For current schedule 
activity please visit our website at www.cma-cgm.com. 
 
Best regards, 
CMA CGM (America) LLC 

1-877-556-6308 

http://www.cma-cgm.com/

